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2023 MLA Equity Fund Grant Recipient

MLA Equity Fund Grants aim to reduce financial barriers to professional development
opportunities and support individuals currently underrepresented in the library profession It is
our pleasure to announce the recipient of MLA's 2023 Equity Fund Grant!

It is our pleasure to announce Amelia Chea, Adult Services Librarian at the Hackley Public
Library in Muskegon has been awarded grant funding.

Congratulations to Amelia for submitting an exceptional individual proposal and being granted
funding to attend the Library Learning Experience Conference, LibLearnX hosted by the
American Library Association. We are proud to support Amelia's professional development
endeavors.




